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Tony Wilson
Delta Force Paintball
Via email T,
-B It 2018
Dear Tony PENRITH CITY.COUNCIL

RE: WASTEWATER SYSTEM

The Wastewater System at Richmond Greyhound Racing Club, Londonderry Road has received regular
inspections since it was installed on August 2006 and has been working correctly ever since the most recent
inspection in 2011. '

There was a small incident in late May 2016 where the settings were set too low but this was immediately rectified.

Sincerely

Brad Adam| General Manager
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